
 LHS Boys Soccer Player Calendar Raffle 

 

The LHS Boys Soccer Player Calendar Raffle money helps support the soccer program. In 

addition to funds raised from sponsorships and concession sales, the raffle funds help pay for 

team equipment, team photographer, team banners, meals for out of town games, warm up 

shirts for all players, backpacks for new players, the end of year banquet, and more. 

 

Each player is asked to purchase 2 booklets (10 tickets/booklet) of raffle tickets. Families will 

purchase the booklets with the option to either submit the stubs with their own name or sell the 

tickets to offset the cost of the raffle tickets. 

 

By using this method for the calendar raffle, we are able to avoid a Booster fee. 

 

Parents - please be prepared to purchase raffle tickets at the July 23 Parent Meeting with 

cash or check written to LHS Soccer Boosters. 

 

*All checks used to purchase raffle tickets will not be cashed until September 1st or later. 

 

Contact Tana Herr at 701-527-4936 or Melissa Okerson at 701-400-4107 if you have questions. 

Calendar Raffle Ticket Information:  

The calendar raffles are sold by the booklet to families for $100. Each booklet contains 10 

calendar raffle tickets, and the family may sell each ticket for $10.  

Since your family has purchased the calendar raffle tickets, you can submit the stubs with your 

family name and information, or you can sell them to help you recover the cost of purchasing 

them.  

If you sell the calendar raffle tickets that you purchased, checks should be written to your family 

(as you have already paid for them).  

All ticket stubs must be completely filled out to be eligible for the drawing. 

Anyone is eligible to purchase and claim prizes, there are no age limitations.  

Prizes will be mailed to the address on the stub, so the address must be legible on the stub.  

All stubs must be submitted by Wednesday August 27th. Stubs may be turned into Coach 

Marcis or to any Booster Board member. 

For more information, or to purchase additional booklets, contact Tana Herr at 701-527-4936  


